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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

HARVEST 

We are collecting for Wellspring this year, and if you 

can, we would welcome donations of tinned and 

dried food. Please see the list of foods Wellspring 

are asking for donations of on page 6 of the      

newsletter. If you are able to donate any of these 

items, please send them in with your child on     

Monday morning. Thank you. 

 

More news on next page 

9th - 13th October 

Classes of the Week: KS1: 2J KS2: 4C             

House of the Week: Wolf                                   

Pupils of the Week: R/KS1: Martha N 2J KS2: Amelie H 4C  

9th - 13th October 

KM Benjamin K KP Nathan B  RS Elena N/Harper H                                

1C Grace H 1H Holly S  2J Lexi B   2CS Dixon F                          

3B Harriet Y 3H Rowan C 4C Ellen S   4MC  Olivia C                        

5C Sera A  5SR Autumn L  6G Emmy S 6M Zach N 

Pen License  

 

 

2nd - 6th October 

Rec 97%, Year 1 98%, Year 2 97%, Year 3 99%, 

Year 4 96%, Year 5 97%, Year 6 96%                      

Star Bonds  

Moorfield Tables  

Henry R 

Headteacher Award 

KS1 Cassian S- Perseverance   

KS2 Jacob B - Perseverance  

admin@moorfield.stockport.sch.uk 



HALF TERM EVENTS 

There are links on pages 8,9 and 10 of the 

newsletter to half term events taking place 

across Stockport. Please follow the QR 

codes for further information. Any further  

information we receive regarding half term 

activities, we will post on the newsletter 

next week.  

 

AUTUMN 1 ASSEMBLY 

If your child has been chosen for our end 

of half term assembly then you will have 

been contacted today.  

 

Assembly times are as follows: 

R/KS1 - 9.15-9.55am 

Yr3/4 - 10.00-10.20am 

Yr5/6 - 10.25-10.45am 

 

These three assemblies will take place in 

the Key Stage 2 hall and focus on basic 

skills in English and maths, our value this 

half term of thankfulness and learning at 

home.  

  

More news on the next page                                    



NAZAL FLU VACCINATION 

We have only had 50% of parents/carers respond 

to this. Please follow the link to confirm whether 

you are opting in or out of the vaccination.  

https://nhsimms.azurewebsites.net/

session/3982dfee  

 

AND FINALLY… 

Tonight we have our Halloween Disco                 

organised by the MHSA. This event will be held 

in the Key Stage 1 hall and entrance will be 

through the infant playground and round to the 

hall doors. Pick up will be from the classroom 

doors that lead on to the playground.  

 

The Reception and KS1 disco will be from 4.45-

5.45pm. 

The Key Stage 2 disco will be from 6.15-7.15pm.   

 

A reminder that next week is the final week of 

the half term before we have a one week break.  

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

  

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher                                                                          

https://nhsimms.azurewebsites.net/session/3982dfee
https://nhsimms.azurewebsites.net/session/3982dfee
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